
FROM THE PLANNING COMMISSION MINUTES OF JANUARY 22, 2015 

 

 

AGENDA ITEMS 

 

8.  15-0046  Clerk of the Planning Commission recommending the Commission elect a 

Chair, First Vice-Chair, and Second Vice-Chair for 2015, with those selections becoming 

effective at the next regular meeting. 

 

 

Commissioner Heflin suggested that since there were only three Commissioners present today, 

that they wait until the Board of Supervisors appoint the remaining two. 

 

Chair Stewart closed public comment. 

 

Motion: Commissioner Miller moved, seconded by Commissioner Stewart, and carried (3-

0), to continue the item to the February 26, 2015 meeting. 
 

AYES: Heflin, Stewart, Miller 

NOES: None 
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